April 3,2009

Ms. Jackie Klamerus

Principal

Bellows Spring Elementary School
8125 Old Stockbridge Dr.

Ellicott City, MD 21043

Dear Ms. Klamerus:

The Chesapeake Bay Trust would like to thank Bellows Spring Elementary School for your
proposal. I am pleased to report approval of a grant in the amount of $326.00 for storm drain
stenciling, supplies and tree costs for a storm drain stenciling and tree planting project with 100
elementary school students.

Please respond to this letter within thirty days of its receipt or the grant may be closed, unless
applicant is required to address contingencies.

If you should have any questions regarding our decision, please feel free to contact Grants
- Administrator, Kacey Barrett at 410-974-2941 ext. 104. The Chesapeake Bay Trust greatly
appreciates the time you invested in proposal development, and we look forward to working with
you in the future.

Sincere

Alfen Hancé, Ph.D.
Executive Director

Grant #:; 9871

Project Leader: Ms. Amy English
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